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Consul General Mr. Imran Ahmed Siddiqui 

addressed Annual Meeting of NED University of 

Engineering and Technology Alumni on 2 December 

2016. The Consul General congratulated NED Alumni 

for their efforts to keep the community together, 

promote awareness of Pakistan’s heritage in Canada 

and organize professional training programmes for 

new immigrants.  
  
2.       The Consul General underscored important 

role of the NED Alumni in creating linkages between 

Pakistan’s engineering institutions and their 

Canadian counterparts, as well as negotiating soft 

terms for Pakistani students who wish to study in 

Canada. The Consul General hoped that Pakistan’s 

engineering institutions would continue supporting 

national efforts to promote Pakistan as the most 

important research and innovation center in South 

Asia. 
  
3.       The Consul General also briefed the Alumni 

about the services being provided by the Consulate 

General of Pakistan, Toronto. He touched upon 

various initiatives taken by the Mission to 

facilitate the community as well project Pakistan’s 

culture of accommodation, tolerance and non-

discrimination. 
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